
Parents as Partners  
Polzeath - Nursery Autumn Term   

Week beginning: 16/12/19 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week: What a great performance of ‘Mary’s Knitting’ we performed last week! A big 
thank you to our family and friends for supporting us. We have been enjoying making mince 
pies and eating them too! We have been making spiral Christmas trees in the craft tray. We 
are also looking forward to our Christmas party on Friday!  
 
Staffing: We are sad to say goodbye to Mrs Andrews who will be working in main school 
from the new year, we are really going to miss her! We welcome Mrs Stephens to the 
nursery who will be joining us in the new year.  
 
Reading Karate: Well done to everyone who got a new reading karate belt this week: 
White belt: Charlie M 
Orange belt: Connor 
Green belt: Oscar, Charlie K 
 
To bring: Please bring named book bags, coats and spare clothes each day. You may leave a 
pair of named wellies in our welly boot stand outside if you wish. Please bring a box of tis-
sues each term as we get through these rather quickly! Also we would appreciate if chil-
dren would not wear skinny jeans, all in one suits and lace up shoes as this makes it  
difficult when using the toilet and for PE on a Monday afternoon. Thank you.  
 
Diary Dates: 

We hope you have a fabulous Christmas break and look forward to seeing you in the new 
year! 
 
As always, please feel free to come and see us with any comments or questions.  
 
The Nursery Team 
 
 

Fri 20th Dec Christmas Party! End of term 

Mon 6th Jan Back to school  


